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Â Alumni Band to March Again





Â 













The Galion Tiger Alumni Band has been invited to perform one more time

at the football game against Buckeye

Valley on October 9,

2015.Â  The Tiger Alumni Band has performed every year but one since the

fall of 1974.Â  This yearâ€™s show will honor the late Jack Arlen, longtime

director of the Tiger Band.Â  Music for halftime will be stadium favorites

â€œSt. James Infirmaryâ€•, â€œPlatter Partyâ€•, and â€œSugar Bluesâ€•.Â  






Rehearsals for the performance start Sunday, September 13 at 6:30

p.m.Â  at the Galion

High School band

room.Â  Other rehearsals will be Sunday September 20, Sunday, September 27,

Sunday October 4, and Thursday, October 8.Â  






If you intend to march, please let Brenda Treisch know by using the

Galion Alumni Band Facebook page or by calling 419-569-9032.Â  If you need

an instrument, please let Brenda know when you call.
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